



29 January 2019

ROOM 6 PARENT/CAREGIVER START OF SCHOOL 2019

Dear Parent/Caregivers

We hope you all had a lovely holiday break and we look forward to teaching your child this year in Room 6.

In our job share this year we will alternate in a five day cycle from Wednesday to Tuesday.

Homework this year will consist mainly of spelling, basic facts/number knowledge and reading. On occasions there may be extra class related tasks.

Homework will commence towards the end of February and notebooks will go home on a Thursday and are due in the following Wednesday.

It is expected that students will read for at least 15 minutes, four times a week on suitable reading material of their choice.

Please feel free to come and see us with any concerns or questions you may have.

Room 6 Camp

Thank you to the parents who have responded to our request for parent help at our camp at Living Springs. We now have the required number.

Would those parents who are attending camp please complete the linked <u>Parent Health Form</u> as soon as possible.

We will hold a class camp meeting before the school picnic at **5.00 pm on Tuesday 5 February** in Room 6.

The <u>EOTC Consent</u>, <u>Contract and Health Form</u> for your child is also linked.

If you have not already completed this form please complete your details as soon as possible. Thank you to those that have already done so.

Please click on the link for the <u>gear list</u>.

Cath Moore & Adrienne Oldfield CLASSROOM TEACHERS